
 

 

17th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Enrichment Trip to Brussels 2020 

Trip Leader: Miss E Hindes 

 

At QEGS we offer our students a variety of enriching opportunities both in and outside of the classroom.  As part of our 

enrichment programme, I am delighted to invite your child to our school visit to Brussels, Belgium, from Monday 13th 

until Thursday 16th July 2020.  This trip has been arranged by NST, a company we have used many times previously, who 

are fully accredited.  The cost of this trip is £395.00 (this may be subject to a slight increase, dependant on numbers) 

which includes the following: 

 

 Return coach travel between QEGS and Brussels 

 Accommodation for 3 nights to include breakfast and a packed lunch 

 Evening meals at local restaurants such as Hard Rock Café and Bella Italia 

 Visit to Euro Space Centre to experience being an astronaut 

 Visits to the Atomium in Ossegem Park 

 Visit to a planetarium 

 Visit to the museum of Natural Sciences 

 Visit to the Coca Cola factory 

 Visit to a chocolate factory (including a chocolate making workshop) 

 A guided tour of Brussels 

 Travel insurance 

 QEGS staff available at all times 

 24/7 support available from NST 

 

Please note that your child will require a valid passport, and a visa may be required if your child is a non-EU national.  

 

To secure a place, please make a non-refundable payment of £50.00 via the ParentPay system by Friday 27th September 

2019.  An interim payment of £90.00 is required by Friday 22nd November 2019, with the remaining balance of £255.00 

being due by Friday 24th April 2020.  (Alternatively, the balance can be paid with 7 smaller instalments of £49.14, to be 

made by the 20th of each month, from October 2019 to April 2020). 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss E Hindes  

Deputy Head of Science  

 

*by clicking the “consent” button on ParentPay to confirm the payment detailed above, you are also confirming that the 
emergency contact and medical details we have on our system are correct for your child.  Please inform me as a matter 
of urgency should there be any changes to the details we hold.   


